

Cherry Orchard have made 3 sugar smart pledges...

- 1. On their birthdays, children can bring in healthy snacks only, or a alternative gift (pencil/pad) -No cakes or sweets.
- 2. Staff are leading by example and will have no cakes or biscuits in the staff room!
- 3. Children will design posters on the theme of being Sugar Smart

We are hoping to receive an accreditation, and be healthier too! You can download a free sugar smart app onto your phone too!



Thank you to everyone who showed compassion and donated £1 to wear a red nose day outfit. We

ATTENDANCE

Well done to every child who received a certificate and either a medal or a badge in our attendance assembly on Monday.

I would like to say well done to the parents and families who share our focus on 100% attendance and it's importance for academic success.



Cherry Orchard Newsletter Spring Term 2017



World Book Week

We welcomed author, Rob Llyod Jones into our school-he told us all about life as an author, traveller, historian and his latest book, Jake Altas.

After a week of celebrations, we

dressed up as our favourite book characters.







On the Wednesday of Science week, every class showcased their practical experiments in a science fair-we experimented with colour mixing, making lava lamps and many more things around 'change'

Year 6 were fortunate enough to work with research scientists from St Thomas' Hospital. They had a morning studying microbiology!

Diversity parade at Charlton Athletic



Year 4 children made an amazing banner as part of Charlton Athletics' annual 'Red, White and Black day'They paraded into the ground and met players too-well done to them and their families who accompanied them.

.full article can be found in The Greenwich Mercury dated

Tickets are now on sale for our Easter raffle...prizes will be drawn in assembly on Friday (last day of term)

Fire drill

We had our fire drill and evacuated the buildings in 1 minute

Dates for your diary:

Friday 31st March- End of term at 2pm.

Tuesday 18th April

Children back to school

Wednesday 26th April

Reception to the Horniman museum

Friday 28th April– Year 3 visiting a Roman Ampitheatre

Monday 1st May- Bank holiday- no school

Wednesday 3rd May—Year 2 assembly

Wednesday 10th May- Year 1 assembly

Friday 12th May– Year 5 at the British Museum

Wednesday 17th May– Year 6 to 'Shrek adventure'

Wednesday 17th May– Year 3 assembly

Wednesday 24th May- Year 4 assembly

Friday 26th May- School finishes for half term at 2pm

Monday 6th June-Children back to school

Monday 26th June– INSET day-school closed for children